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Name Subject Comment Summary or Full Comment if 
brief 

Janie 
Gallendat-Kane 

Public Comment in 
favor for Agenda Item 
PH-2 

I am happy to endorse and support that the 
property at 363 Patterson Dr. be approved 
for Landmark Status. I am Tina's neighbor at 
354 N. Magnolia Ave. My husband and 
I have enjoyed the benefits of our own 
Historic Landmark status, as well as Mills 
Act contract. We consider it an important 
step in our neighborhood to preserve as 
many historic homes that qualify as possible. 
The property on Patterson Drive is charming; 
a classic example of English Tudor Cottage 
and in very good condition. We look forward 
to encouraging many more homeowners in 
our city to preserve their period homes 
and  with your status approval ensure their 
efforts are rewarded. 
Thank you for the opportunity to share my 
comments and opinions. 

 
   

 


